
 

        Happy Christmas and New Year  

We have all had a wonderful last week of term enjoying lots of festive activities. 

Our KS1 Nativity has been uploaded onto Google Classroom for you to watch and 

the KS2 Christmas Songs are on our website. The full KS2 performance can be 

found on the front page and each KS2 class has their own two songs on their class 

pages. Enjoy a lovely Christmas break and we can’t wait to see you all back in 

school on Wednesday 5th January for another exciting year ahead at New Road.  

Mrs Harwood 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter–17th December (Week 14) 

Telephone :01422 831351    

email :admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk                                   



School Calendar of 
Events 

 

January 

Mon 3rd: Bank Holiday 

Tues 4th: Closed for 
Staff Training 

Weds 5th: School re-
opens 

Sat 15th: Deadline 
for Reception 2022 ap-
plications. 

 

February 

Fri 18th: School Clos-
es 

Mon 28th: School re-
opens 

 

March 

Tues 1st: Scholastic 
Book Fayre until the 
4th March 

Mon 14th: Year 6 Res-
idential 

Weds 16th: Year 6 
back from the Residen-
tial 

Mon 28th: Bikeabil-
ity—Year 5 

Tues 29th: Bikeability 
Year 5 

Weds 30th: Bikeabil-
ity Year 4 

 

 

 

After School Clubs  Jan 2022 
 

There will be no After 
School Clubs the first 

week back. They will all 
start week commencing 

10th Jan 2022    

Parking outside school 

Please could we ask that 

parent’s do not  block ac-

cess to Hillside View as this 

is causing a danger to pe-

destrians and other road 

users. Thank you. 

 

             If you have a Twitter account please follow us on—
@NewRoad_Halifax      

Weekly Attendance Figures 

Whole School: 91.8%. Well done to Willows with 100%. 

 

 

                   

                       

 

 

Absence 
Please can you ensure that if your child is 
going to be absent from school that you  no-
tify the school office no later than 9.15.   

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 89.9 3 

Oaks 

 

95.7 0 

Willows 

 

100 0 

Junipers 92.9 0 

Elms 86.7 1 

Rowans 94.7 2 

Maples 84.3 3 

 

 

We are pleased to let you know that we raised a fantastic £1100 

from our Christmas Fair last Friday.  Thank you all so much, once 

we know what this money will go towards that will benefit our 

children, we will let you all know. 


